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September 1, 2015 

 

Jack Horne 

Southern California Edison 

8631 Rush Street, General Office 4 – G10Q (Ground Floor)  

Rosemead, CA 91770 

 

Re: Data Request No. 1 Follow Up for the Mesa 500-kV Substation Project (CPUC Proceeding A. 

15-03-003) 

 

Mr. Horne: 

 

Upon further review of Southern California Edison’s Proponent’s Environmental Assessment (PEA) and 

responses to Data Request #1 for the Mesa 500-kV Substation Project, the Energy Division requests the 

information contained in Attachment 1 to this letter. In an effort to expedite scheduling per SCE’s request, 

we request that the response to this item be provided to us within 14 days. 

 

The Energy Division reserves the right to request additional information at any point in the process. 

Questions relating to the Mesa 500-kV Substation Project should be directed to me at (415) 703-1966 or 

lisa.orsaba@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

MJ Orsaba 

 
Lisa Orsaba, 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Energy Division 

 

 

CC:  Shanna Foley, CPUC Legal Division 

 Claire Hodgkins, Ecology and Environment, Inc. 
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SCE Mesa 500-kV Substation Project           CPUC Data Request #1 Follow Up 03 

Item # Reference/ 
Page # 

Title Request 

DR#01 Q.19-02 PEA, 4.1 
Aesthetics, 
p.4.1-65 

Vegetation 
Removal 
and Planting 
Areas 

In response to Data Request #1 Follow Up Q.19-01 SCE 

indicated that the revised visual simulations provided for KOPs 

1 and 4 reflect a 10-foot high wall. The CPUC understands that 

the proposed perimeter wall will actually be 12-feet high. 

Provide revised visual simulations for KOPs 1, 4 and 11 to 

reflect a 12-foot high wall. 

 


